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3 May 2011

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH) Ambassador Jorge Skinner-Klée, Permanent Representative of Guatemala to the OAS, would like to invite the delegations to an informal meeting on the topics pending in connection with the draft resolutions to be submitted to the OAS General Assembly. The meeting will be held on Thursday, May 5, 2011 (1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.) in the San Martín Room.
We would be grateful if you would confirm your attendance by e-mail to csantamaria@oas.org in order to arrange a lunch service, courtesy of the Secretariat of the Permanent Council.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP26233E04�














